

12th January 2024

Dear parents,

Young Voices Concert at the O2

Year 6 will be attending the Young Voices concert on **Thursday 18th January 2024**. They have been already working really hard learning all the songs and we expect to have a brilliant day! However, it will be long and tiring so, in order to get the most from it, the children need to arrive on Thursday morning well rested.

They will be travelling to the arena by coach, accompanied by school staff, leaving school at approximately 9.00am so need to come to school at the usual time.

Dress Code

Children need to travel and rehearse in school uniform (dark trousers or skirts and school jumper) but will need to wear a white T shirt for the actual concert. This can be the official Young Voices T-shirt if you have ordered one or a plain white top.

Food and Drink

Children will need to bring a mid morning snack, a packed lunch and a packed tea. Please avoid chocolate and yoghurt as they could be very messy and please note that no glass bottles are permitted in the arena. Children will need plenty to drink to last them the whole day so we suggest two bottles of water.

Baas and coats

Children should bring a coat as usual and make sure that all their belongings (white T-shirt, packed lunch/tea, water bottles) should fit in one 'backpack' type bag which_can be easily carried and then stored under a seat.

Mobile phones/money

Children should not bring phones, cameras, money or other valuables. School staff will take photographs and will be in touch with school by phone.

Returning home

The concert finishes at 9.15pm so, allowing for exiting the arena and travelling, it is anticipated that we should return to school at approximately 11.30pm. We will post 'Face book' and Class Dojo updates on our journey but, if you do not have access to Facebook, or class dojo please ensure you have informed the school so we can discuss alternative ways to update you.

Please complete the form below so we know who will be collecting your child from school.

Young Voices Concert	Thursday 18th January 2024.
Please return by Monda	y 15th January 2024

Child's name
My child will be collected at 11.30pm by
Relationship to child
I do/do not have access to Facebook or Class Dojo:
My child needs to take an inhaler on the visit. (Please delete if not required)
Signed

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Harradine Head of School

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of TDLPT)



YOUNG VOICES

As you are aware the children will not be returning from Young Voices until late on Thursday evening. Due to the late return children will be allowed to come in to school later the next day, Friday 19th January 2024. They should be in school by 9:30 but school will be open for those wanting to still come in for normal time.

Child Name			
Child Name	 	*	

Please delete and return to the office by Monday 15th January 2024.

*My child will be in school at the normal registration time of 8:40am.

*My child will be in school at 9.30am.

If your child requires a school meal on Friday 18th January Please indicate below

- *Fish Fingers with Chips and Beans
- *Tomato Quiche with Chips and Beans
- *Hot Tomato Pasta
- *Jacket Potatoes with Cheese and Beans

Thank you